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November 15, 2023

Director Andrew Singelakis
Bellevue Transportation Department
Bellevue, WA

Dear Director Singelakis,

| am pleased to notify you that the APWA Accreditation Council has reviewed the evaluation team’s results and
recommendation and has granted Accreditation to the Bellevue Transportation Department. Your Accreditation
is granted for a four-year period, which expires 11/28/27.

Congratulations to the accreditation manager, each member of the agency, and you for earning your 5th
accreditation. Your team’s work to achieve accreditation demonstrates the dedication and pride in the operation
of your department and your community overall. We trust you have experienced the many benefits from
working through the accreditation process and that your department recognizes the value in continually
improving your processes.

Once again, congratulations on a job well done.

Sincerely,

S Qe

Shawn Poe, Chair
Accreditation Council

CC: Kristi Oosterveen, Accreditation Manager
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